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Our Porcupines, Hard at Play  
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There is no better 
way of getting to 
know each other 
than through play. 
Indoor Free Play 
time for our new 
Grade 00s, also 
known as the Por-

cupines, is by far their favourite activity during the heat 
of the day. 

All set and ready for a new phase, Grade 
Fours have started the year off like stars! 

The Grade 7 Class of 
2017 have arrived, full 
of energy and enthusi-
asm as they begin 
taking on their roles 
as Prep School lead-
ers. An exciting year 
awaits these young 
people and they cer-
tainly seem ready for 
the challenge. 

We welcome three 
new learners into our 
Grade 6 class this year, 
who, together with last 
ȅŜŀǊΩǎ DǊŀŘŜ CƛǾŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ 
settled in perfectly. 

The Intermediate Phase Starts 2017  

Athletics Circuit Trials  

What an amazing start to our Grade Fives year. 
Their enthusiasm can only lead to great things. 

Green Awards  

The following Green Awards 

were presented at assembly on 

Friday, 27 January:  

Grade 1 Declan de Jager  

 Caitlin Carnaby  

Grade 2 Alicia Ndlovu  

 Rorishang Sekhukhune 

Grade 3 Zahra Pollard  

 Aadil Aboobaker  

Grade 4 Buster Kristensen  

 Niels van Dongen 

Grade 5 Ayoub Ben Naceur  

 Dominique Meyer  

Grade 6 Quinton Nyambi  

Grade 7 Sophia-Louise du Preez 

We congratulate a number of 
our Prep School learners who 
participated in the first round of 
the Limpopo Circuit Trials. After 
this round of tough competi-
tion, five of our athletes, Calvin, 
Koni, Jorja, Jonah and Maki 
achieved times and heights 
good enough to go through to 
the second round. We wish 
them all the best and look for-
ward to monitoring their pro-
gress. 


